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18th December 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 
In my last letter 2020, may I wish you all and your families a very safe and happy Christmas and 
may you all find joy and create happy memories in these extraordinary times. 
Christmas class videos 
Cedar, Ash and Oak classes have posted their Christmas videos on Tapestry.  For Y1 an Y2 go to the 
website and look under each class name for Christmas  Beech class have made their video but 
there has been a glitch in it appearing so keep looking over the next few days. 
 
Contact, track and trace 
Please follow the advice below: 
 
 

If your child tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19) during the school holidays, 

having developed symptoms more than 48 hours since being in school, the school should 

not be contacted. Parents and carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided 

by NHS Test and Trace. For the first 6 days after school ends, if a pupil or staff member 

tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed symptoms within 48 hours 

of being in school, the school will assist in identifying close contacts and advising self-

isolation, as the individual may have been infectious whilst in school. In this event, we 

would contact parents using the information stored on the school data system. If you 

need to update this, please contact the school office before the end of term. 
 
 
Y2 to Y3 Transfer 
All parents with children in Y2 need to complete the Plymouth City Council online form so that 
your child can transfer into the Junior School.  Please do this as soon as possible and don’t wait for 
the 15th January deadline.  The online form is simple to complete and found under Plymouth City 
Council followed by Admissions.  If you are experiencing difficulties, my staff in the office will 
happily talk you through the process over the phone when we return to school in January. 
Returning to school 
We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 5th January.  All safety 
measures will need to remain in place with the existing staggered starts and masks for all adults 
please (except those who are medically exempt).  When children return to school, please remind 
them of the need to wash hands frequently and to stay close to you in the playground in the 
mornings and for afternoon pick up. 
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Executive Head Teacher advertisement 
Maria, our Horizon CEO, has asked us to publicise the advertisement for the Executive Head 
Teacher position which can be found by following this link: 
https://horizonmat.com/vacancies/ 
 
Happy Christmas! from 
 
Mrs Hill and all the Hyde Park Infant School Team. 
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